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Dear Mr. Land,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Good afternoon, This request is to find out if the attached resolution was
filled with the State Auditor’s office by my organization. Please let me
know if this the correct way to request such information. Title: Kitsap
Public Utility District #1 Resolution No. 15-10-13 Subj: KPUD Resolution
Establishing a procedure for claims for damages against Kitsap Public
Utility District Date: 10/13/2015 Sincerely, Michael
 

In response, entities do not file resolutions with our Office.  Since we have no
responsive records to fulfill your request with us, we will now consider this closed.
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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